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SUBJECT: 2024-2025 Budget Amendment 
 
 
Background and Findings: 
 
The 2024-2025 Budget Amendment has been reviewed by the Board and is presented for approval 
at this time. The amendment is necessary due to unknown information at the start the school year 
leading to changes from the appropriated budget. A copy of the Amended Budget will be attached 
and made a part of the minutes of this meeting. 
 
Recommendation:   
 
It is recommended that the Board adopt the 2024-2025 Budget Amendment. 
 
 


